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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Alderman Hamilton notes opening of new 

restaurant in Rufus King Neighborhood  

 
Alderman Ashanti Hamilton invites community members to check out a new family-

owned restaurant – Daq Shack at 4191 N. Green Bay Ave. – that is marking its grand 

opening in the historic Rufus King Neighborhood today. 

 

“The Daq Shack is an awesome addition to the Rufus King Neighborhood, offering a full 

menu and bar. These are small business owners who persevered through the pandemic to 

bring a dynamic business to the area, and I welcome them and wish them prosperity and 

success,” Alderman Hamilton said. 

 

For additional details on the Daq Shack, please scan the attached QR code. 

 

  

                                What:    Grand Opening of Daq Shack 

  

                                          Where:    4191 N. Green Bay Ave. 

  

                                           When:    Open today from 4 p.m. to 10 p.m.  
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